
NORTH CURRY PARISH COUNCIL 
Chairman:  Mrs C D Stodgell  Clerk:  Mrs. Maria Perry 

E-mail parishcouncil@northcurry.com 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE PLANNING MEETING SCHEDULED TO TAKE 

PLACE ON WEDNESDAY 25TH AUGUST 2021 HAS BEEN CANCELLED AS 

THERE WERE NO PLANNING APPLICATIONS FOR CONSIDERATION.  

 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED PLANNING MEETING IS DUE TO TAKE PLACE ON 

29TH SEPTEMBER 2021.  
 

 

 

 

 

Clerk to North Curry Parish Council 

19th August 2021 
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